
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 16, 2017 
 

Item 16, Report No. 17, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on May 16, 2017. 
 
 
 
16 NEW BUSINESS – SECONDARY PLANS STRATEGY 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That staff bring back a report to a future Committee of the Whole (Working Session) on 

considerations for a strategic approach to facilitate the development of secondary plans. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Shefman. 
 
 
 


